
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
A Public Hearing of the Virginia Beach Chesapeake Bay Preservation Area Board will 
be held on Monday, June 7, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. in Suite 5 of the Virginia Beach 
Convention Center. A Staff briefing session will be held at 9:00 a.m.. All interested 
parties are invited to attend. 
 
The following requests are scheduled to be heard: 
 
New Business 
1. Wesley & Theresa Cummings – 2109 E Kendall Cir – GPIN 1499796784 – 

Lynnhaven. Encroachment into the RPA to construct a swimming pool with 
associated pool surround and raised deck. 

2. Hollomon-Brown Funeral Home Bayside Chapel – 3901 Richardson Rd – GPIN 
1488159870 – Bayside. Encroachment into the RPA to construct a screened porch, 
decks, building additions, attached garage with breezeway and concrete driveway. 

3. Richard & Katherine Woodward – 2960 Breezy Rd – GPIN 1499183196 – 
Lynnhaven. Encroachment into the RPA to construct a raised and at-grade patio 
areas. 

4. Bryan & Mary McCarthy – 669 Chesopeian Pt – GPIN 1497592518 – Beach. 
Encroachment into the RPA to construct a building addition, screened porch, deck 
and shed. 

5. Christianne Harmon – 5272 Beaumont Dr – GPIN 1466455610 – Kempsville. 
Encroachment into the RPA to construct a building addition. 

6. Robert & Amy Chalfant – 2141 E Kendall Cir – GPIN 1590702226 – Lynnhaven. 
Encroachment into the RPA to construct a wood deck. 

7. Eric & Sara Soenksen – 3008 Driftwood Cir – GPIN 1497255159 – Beach. 
Encroachment into the RPA to construct a swimming pool and pool surround.  

 
Copies of the proposed plans, ordinances, amendments and/or resolutions are on file 
and may be examined by appointment in the Planning Department at 2875 Sabre St, 
Suite 500, Virginia Beach, VA 23452 or online at www.vbgov.com/cbpa. For 
information call 757-385-4621. Staff Reports will be available on the webpage 5 days 
prior to the meeting. 
 
If you require a reasonable accommodation for this meeting due to a disability, please 
call the Planning Department at 757-385-4621. If you are hearing impaired, you can 
contact Virginia Relay at 711 for TDD service. 
 
Due to the ongoing Covid-19 Pandemic, please check our website at 
www.vbgov.com/cbpa for the most updated meeting information. 


